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SNTM 13 

SMALL BOAT PONTOONS - GLASGOW 

 

 

 
Mariners are advised that Glasgow City Council (GCC) currently operate pontoons at Plantation 
Quay and Yorkhill.  Note that the pontoons at Govan and Broomielaw are closed until further notice. 
 
Berthing is free for visiting vessels but must be pre-booked via the GCC website   
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=17662.  There is no provision for disposal of 
waste at Glasgow City council pontoons. 
 
The exit/entrance from/to the pontoons is controlled by electronic security gates.  A remote switch 
allows visitors to exit onto the quayside and a ‘visitors’ access code is required to re-enter the 
pontoon.  The code will be provided on receipt of the booking form. 
 
Pontoon Depths  
Mariners should make reference to the latest published hydrographic survey drawings available at 
https://www.peelports.com/marine/our-ports/clydeport   
 
Mariners are requested to pass all pontoons at Dead Slow speeds to minimise the effect of their 
wash on vessels lying alongside the pontoons. 
 
Any person using the pontoon does so at their own risk: GCC does not accept any liability 
whatsoever in respect of any loss, damage or injury sustained by any person using the pontoons. 
 
Vessels are reminded that, prior to navigating to/from the Pontoons, they must inform Estuary 
Radio on VHF channel 12 or by telephone on 0151-949 6651 and should have up-to-date nautical 
publications, Almanacs etc for the River Clyde between Greenock and Glasgow. 
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